
 

 

New Fees Could Raise Price Of New Homes In 
Fresno 
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07/21/2007 - Fresno County Supervisors are considering new impact fees, and you could pay 
several thousand dollars more for the purchase of a new home. 

Related Links 
Watch Action News On Demand  
Watch ABC Primetime Online  

If approved the increased impact fees would generate as much as an extra $20 million a year. 

The fees would help pay for county projects, like building new county offices or re-furbishing old 
buildings.  

Henry Perea, Fresno County Supervisor, says "so between what we want to do, what other cities 
have already done, there has to be a balance. And that's why we're taking our time in doing it, 
that's why we're talking to other cities and people that will be involved, because ultimately it's the 
homebuyer that would pay the costs of these fees."  

Over the next few months, the board will discuss how the fees would impact the people who live in
Fresno County and what fee increases are appropriate.  
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